
 

 

SET recommends investors to be careful in trading COTTO's securities since SCG Decor Public Company 
Limited (SCGD) is during the process of listing SCGD's securities in place of COTTO, which will be delisted from 
listed securities 
 As SCG Decor Public Company Limited (SCGD) has made a tender offer for the securities of SCG Ceramics 
Public Company Limited (COTTO, the Offeree) for corporate shareholding restructuring, at a swap ratio of 4.7917           
ordinary shares of COTTO (with a par value of THB 1 each) for 1 newly issued share of SCGD (with a par value of 
THB 10 each), the tender offer period was during November 1 – December 6, 2023 which was already completed.   
Currently, SCGD is during the process of listing SCGD's securities in SET in place of COTTO's securities.               
The trading on the SET of the SCGD's newly issued ordinary shares received by the Offerees will commence 
concurrently with the newly issued ordinary shares of the SCGD's IPO subscribers. The SET will announce         
the date of receiving the SCGD's securities as listed securities on the same date of the delisting date of COTTO. 

 Therefore, SET recommends the investors to be careful in trading COTTO's securities during this period 
since COTTO's securities will not have secondary market for trading after SCGD's securities will be the listed securities 
in SET in place of COTTO's securities, which will be delisted accordingly. 
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